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Roxanne Maher

From: Gary Paul

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 3:27 PM

To: Roxanne Maher

Subject: Fw: LCC Administrative Control

The email from Mike for your info.

Thanks, Gary

From: Michael Marelli <memarelli@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 10:49 AM
To: Gary Paul <gpaul@ledyardct.org>
Subject: LCC Administrative Control

Gary,

I thank you for thinking of the LCC and asking our input. I received a list of the parcels both via e-mail and the hard
copies. On both of these

lists, they only cover the properties up to Spout Run. I know there are at least 23 additional properties, looking at the list of
Town properties

from 2017. I have no questions concerning these properties with the exception of 81 Vinegar Hill Rd. I would like to see it
assigned to the

LCC so we can construct trails within it connected the the Atkinson- Dirlam Property.

I have also noticed that 538R Colonel Ledyard Hwy. is not on the lists. This parcel has a property card listing it as owned
by the Town. There

seems to be some confusion over this parcel. I spoke with Juliet, the Town Planner and she also agrees that the parcel is
town owned.

Avalonia has just received title to the Pike-Marshall Preserve and both they and the LCC would like to move forward to
connect it with a

trail to the Burton property.

I'll be discussing the list with the Commission at our next meeting. I do not believe there will be any concerns with the
assignments. I also

plan to attend your meeting next month to assist you in finalizing the list.

Mike

The linked image cannot be
displayed. The file may hav e
been mov ed, renamed, or
deleted. Verify that the link
points to the correct file and
location. Virus-free.www.avast.com


